
Some of you may get this twice as you are two of my lists

This message is intended for those businesses or persons having business with the LE Expo at IDEC. If a message is received in error please advise by email and delete it. The owner of this account can be contacted at idecexpo@hotmail.com or 832 232 4919.
 

From: losbatistas@hotmail.com
To: idecexpo@hotmail.com
Subject: IDEC XXXI- Rome, Italy
Date: Tue, 23 Jul 2013 16:08:49 -0400
JD: Please forward to our IDEC Exhibitors regarding next year's IDEC Rome.
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Dear IDEC Exhibitors:

We just received confirmation today from DEA Rome that next year's IDEC XXXI will be held in Rome, Italy.  Here are the details:

IDEC XXXI Conference Co-Host:  

Adrea DeGennaro
Central Director (Major General)
Italian Central Drug Service (DCSA)

Dates of the IDEC XXXI Conference are:  June 17-19, 2014
Arrival Dates for IDEC delegates are Monday, June 16th and Departure Date is Friday, June 20th.
 
Conference Hotel is:   Rome Cavalieri  - Waldorf Astoria Hotels and Resorts.
www.romecavalieri.com  - This is the nicest hotel in Rome and the only one large enough to accommodate the  IDEC conference.


On or about Mid-September JD Miller and I will travel to meet with the Italian co-hosts, DEA Rome and the Rome Cavalieri Hotel Managements and conduct a site survey for our AFFNA Equipment Exposition at IDEC. We will have additional information regarding the conference, shipping, Italian Customs, etc when we return and will notify you immediately.  Regarding your 2014 Marketing Plans, we will do our best to maintain the same exhibitor registration fees as our last IDEC conference but we will not know for sure until we return from Rome. In any case, the registration fee for booths should not vary greatly as we will try to keep your costs down.

DEA anticipates there will be law enforcement officials from 120 countries in attendance as well as DEA and associated U.S. agencies. 

We are told the Italian DCSA are very excited about hosting IDEC XXXI and it promises to be a very worthwhile conference in a beautiful venue.  We are looking forward to all of you joining us in Rome so please mark your calendars!!

Best Regards,

Ernie Batista
Tel No 724-415-7169

JD Miller
Tel No. 832-603-1403



